
From: Naylor, Racquel (CI-StPaul)
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2
Subject: Andrew Bream, 651-343-0790
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 2:30:00 PM

Andrew Bream called and said that he would like Councilmember Noecker to vote no on the
rezoning of 2069 Marshall.  The property was carefully rezoned in 2018.  That was a carefully
thought out zoning and is appropriate for the neighborhood.  T3 is not in scale to the neighborhood. 
All the goals can be accomplished with the current zoning.  Mr. Bream is sure that Councilmember
Noecker has received lots of calls and e-mails on this issue.  He encourages her to listen to the
neighbors.
 
-Racquel, 6-8573 
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